
 

Notice of Public Briefing - Southern Joint Regional Planning Panel 
Proposed Tomerong Landfill 

Located at 146 Parnell Rd in Shoalhaven Local Government Area 
 
The proposal is for the construction and operation of a non-putrescible General Solid Waste 
Landfill facility located in an existing quarry at Parnell Road, Tomerong. The proposal is 
classified as designated development and as such will be assessed by Shoalhaven City 
Council and determined by the Joint Regional Planning Panel. 
 
A public briefing of the Joint Regional Planning Panel will be held in respect to the proposed 
Tomerong Landfill. This is not a determination meeting. The purpose of the briefing is to 
provide an opportunity for the Panel to listen to and understand the key issues and 
community concerns with the proposal. 
 
The briefing will be held on Monday 9 August 2010 at Tomerong School of Arts, Hawken 
Road, Tomerong NSW from 10am to 2pm. 
 
Specific invitations have been sent to Department of Environment, Climate Change and 
Water, the applicant Watkinson Apperley Pty Ltd/ Tomerong Waste Pty Ltd, and Community 
Group Shoalhaven’s UnWanted Tip, to enable these organisations to make a presentation.  
 
An invitation is extended to representatives of other interested/community groups to register 
to speak by contacting Emily Dickson, Panel Secretariat, on (02) 9383 2108 or email to 
emily.dickson@planning.nsw.gov.au on or before Thursday, 5 August 2010. 
 
For those who are of the view that they are not appropriately represented by any groups, 
there may be opportunities for them to speak.  Given time constraints, the Panel requests 
that wherever feasible they nominate a shared spokesperson to discuss similar views on 
their behalf. 
 
Enquiries:  Emily Dickson (02) 9383 2108 
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